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6th December 2023 

 

Dear Families of Choir,  

The KS2 Choir has been invited to perform at Waitrose in Kingston on Thursday 14th December as 

a fundraiser for the school.  

 

We will walk there straight after school and perform for 25-30 minutes in the lobby of John Lewis 

at the top of the Waitrose escalator. Your child will need to be collected from there at 4.30pm, 

dismissed by Mr Thomas. Unfortunately, there is not going to be much space for families to watch 

as this is a public area.   

 

The children need to wear a warm winter coat and smart school uniform with school shoes. If they 

have PE on the day they will need to change out of their PE uniform and trainers.  

 

If your child is booked into KOOSA Kids on this day, we will walk them back to school after the 

performance.  

 

Please complete the Google form here to give permission for your child to take part, and confirm 

pick up arrangements.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Sam Thomas 

Music Teacher  

 

 

https://forms.gle/p6ycWf3EfXvvoLfJ9

